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NOTICE OF CONTINUATION 

October 6, 2022 
 
Heather Cooper                             
336 Old Concord Turnpike                              
Barrington, NH 03825                               
                                                                                       
Stephen Haight, PE 
Civilworks New England 
PO Box 1166 
Dover, NH 03821        
                                                                 
RE: 269-11.1-RC-22-SR (Owner: Heather Cooper) Request by applicant proposing a    

contractors’ storage yard and a 9.6 special permit for construction in wetland buffer 
on a 1.86-acre site at 336 Old Concord Turnpike in the Regional Commercial Zoning 
District.  

 
Dear applicant: 

This is to inform you that the Barrington Planning Board at its October 4, 2022, meeting 
CONTINUED the application referenced above to the November 1, 2022, meeting due to site 
walk of the property on October 12, 2022 for clarification of the case.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me. I can be reached via 
email at VPrice@barrington.nh.gov or phone at 603-664-0195. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Vanessa Price 
Town Planner 
 
Cc: File  
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